
DATE:  July 19, 2022

TOPIC: Fencing for Todd Hall Parking Lot Areas

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
Due to the Todd Hall parking lot extension, a chain link fence has been removed and additional bollards 

will be installed. In order to maintain a safe parking lot barrier, the District issued a request for proposals 

for fencing that is consistent with the existing fences across the campus. Attached, are the bid materials 

and the recommendation from StudioGC.

Fiscal Impact:
$61,780

Recommendation:
The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration to recommend to the Board of Education to 

approve the Todd Hall Fencing Base Bid #2 from Action Fence in the amount of $61,780.
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